Legal Disclaimer for Translations
3/22/22

These personalized documents have been translated for your convenience using Microsoft Word Translate by your MyOptions RI Advisor which is not under the control of the State of Rhode Island. The translations are an approximation of the original content. The State has made reasonable efforts to provide an accurate translation of the documents, however, automated translation is not intended to replace human translators and may contain minor inaccuracies.

Any discrepancies or differences created through translating this content from English into another language should not be considered binding and have no legal effect on compliance or enforcement.   In the event of a discrepancy between the MyOptions RI Advisor translation and the original version of the document created by the State of Rhode Island, the original version of the document shall prevail.

The State of Rhode Island does not warrant the accuracy, reliability or timeliness of any information translated by Microsoft Word Translate by your MyOptions RI Advisor and does not accept liability for loss incurred as a result.

